20t October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 3 Trip to Torquay Museum

Our topic this term is the Prehistoric World. As part of our topic, in science, we are learning about
different types of rocks, in art we are creating cave paintings and in history we are learning about life
through the Stone Age, Iron Age and Bronze Age.

On Thursday 18t November, we will be going on a year 3 trip to Torquay Museum to look around the

museum and engage in a ‘meet the ancestors’ workshop run by the museum education team. There
we will ‘Step back in time and discover how the earliest humans lived from over 800,000 years ago to
the present. Learn about climate change and how it affected the people who lived here and come
face to face with some of the animails that roamed the areaq, including mammoths and hyenas.’

Our class will travel to and from Torquay Museum in school time by coach and will be accompanied
by Mrs Cousins, Mrs Louise and Miss Wicks. The children will need to bring a coat, a snack, a packed
lunch and a drink (if your child receives a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided).

For the trip to take place, we are seeking a payment of £12.20 per child, which will go towards
covering the cost of the transport and workshop fee. Unfortunately, if insufficient payments are
made, the trip will need to be cancelled and refunds of course will be repaid to those parents who
made the suggested payment. Payments should be made via the Gateway.

We hope that your feel able to support this trip — we believe it to provide excellent value for money
and supportive of many areas within our curriculum this term. Your child will be bringing home a
permission slip today for you to sign enabling them to attend the trip and for you to confirm that
payment has been made.

Many thanks in advance,

Yours faithfully,

Sue Brown
Year 3 Learning Leader



